
 

MEDIA ADVISORY  

 

Deputy Minister Mahlobo to visit Ngaka Modiri Molema on water related 

matters  

 
24 October 2021  

The Deputy of Water and Sanitation, Hon David Mahlobo will on 25 October 2021 be in a 

working session at Ngaka Modiri Molema District Municipality in the North West Province 

The session will entail discussions on matters of governance, implementation, service delivery 

and will further interact with the Provincial DWS Water and Sanitation management on 

challenges related to water and sanitation delivery in the District, including those impacting on 

Sedibeng Water.   

Media will be afforded a doorstop opportunity on Monday on 25 October 2021 at the end of the 

session. 

For RSVP please contact Ms Katlego Bolokang at 082 610 5311/0674154626 or Mr Katlego 
Maponya on 067 415 4626. 
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For more information, contact Sputnik Ratau, Spokesperson for the Department of Water 

and Sanitation on 082 874 2942 / rataus@dws.gov.za  

  

For media releases, speeches and news visit the Water & Sanitation portal at: 

www.dws.gov.za   
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